
December 14th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 

Hey Cougars! Our 2021 yearbook is on sale for a reduced price until January 1st, 
2021. Get this deal while it lasts! Go to jostens.com to place your order.  
 
Sophomores and Freshmen- Jumpstart your future career by checking out Butler Tech! 
Applications are now open. You can submit your application now through January 31st 
by going to Butlertech.org.  
Want to know more about what Butler Tech has to offer? Check out a new virtual event 
which introduces each program called Butler Tech Live. Check your email to access 
more information and links to apply. Students who have questions or need assistance 
with applications should see Mrs. Conley. 
 
Congratulations to the Edgewood Wrestling team for winning the 46th Annual 
Edgewood Invitational this past weekend. 9 wrestlers ended up placing for the team to 
bring home the championship. Aiden Saleeba took 4th. Timmy Yanez and Aiden 
Rader-Nagel took 3rd. Cameron Chaney, Jake Lange, and Radical Rothermel took 
2nd. Olathe Seigla, Xander Began and Wyatt Walker took 1st! Congrats to all! 
 
There will be an ASL club meeting on Tuesday, December 15 from 3-4 in room 123. 
Please join us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


